
 

 

After the disappointment of having to postpone ‘Hollyfield Live’ on Saturday due to a 

severe weather warning we have postponed the event to Saturday 9th September with a 

new time of 2 - 9:30pm so we can conclude with a fabulous fireworks display.  

TryBooking.com will be updated with this information and you will be able to buy tickets 

for the date if you don’t have them already. We will make sure that all pre-purchased 

tickets are honoured in September or refunded in full. Tickets can be purchased via the QR 

codes on the advertising or via bit.ly/HOLLYFIELD-LIVE (case sensitive) OR via the school 

website. 

There will be the same refreshments available (pizza and yummy Middle-eastern food from 

‘The Cheeky Pea’ and fully stocked bar). The running order with times will be sent home 

before the event.  

Have a great summer holiday and I hope to see lots of you on Saturday 9th September 

(hopefully in glorious sunshine!).  

 

http://bit.ly/HOLLYFIELD-LIVE

